
 
REEMERGE 

July 28, 2020 Update 
 
“Many are the plans in a man’s heart, but it is the Lord’s purpose that prevails.” 

~ Proverbs 19:21 ~ 
 
A quick update — but an important one. 
 
One of our members has tested positive for COVID-19. She was exposed during a 
visit with her Chiropractor. Her doctor was asymptomatic and did not know at the 
time that he was infected. 
 
Our member was in attendance with us on Sunday morning, July 19th, not knowing 
that she had been exposed. Later that week she tested positive, finding out the 
results this past Sunday night, July 26th, though she was already self-quarantining 
at that point.  
 
In an abundance of caution, we will not be doing Live Worship for the next two 
Sunday mornings, August 2nd and 9th. We will still be doing Livestreaming on 
those days. You will find all the information on our Web page at 
www.firstsouthernpv.org. 
 
We will make a determination of when we will return to Live Worship as we see 
whether or not there are new infections within our church body within the next two 
weeks. 
 
Our Zoom Sunday School class will still be on for Tuesday evenings at 6:30 p.m. 
with the information in our E-Newsletter, CONNECTIONS. 
 
Pastor Terrell 
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